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Response to Comment Set C.198:  Kenneth A. and Colleen M. Price 

C.198-1 We agree that due to the increased length of Alternative 5, it would cost substantially more than the 
proposed Project. As discussed in Section C.9.10.2, the majority of land uses that would be 
restricted as a result of Alternative 5 would be the erection of new structures within the alternative 
ROW. However, given that SCE has not conducted construction or final alignment and design 
studies for Alternative 5, the EIR/EIS has assumed that the removal of one or more homes may 
occur. Alternative 5 would not result in the displacement of a significant portion of the families in 
the Leona Valley or Agua Dulce communities. Your comments will be shared with the decision-
makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. 

C.198-2 Please see General Response GR-3 regarding EMF concerns. 

C.198-3 As discussed in Section C.9.10, Alternative 5 would not result in the displacement of a significant 
portion of the families in the Leona Valley or Agua Dulce communities and nor would it necessitate 
the closure of local schools. 

C.198-4 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property values. 

C.198-5 The supply and quality of water resources, including in the Leona Valley, would not be significantly 
affected by the proposed Project or an alternative. As discussed in Section C.8 (Hydrology and 
Water Quality) of the EIR/EIS, implementation of the proposed Project or an alternative is not 
expected to significantly interfere with groundwater supply and recharge (Criterion HYD2), or with 
existing surface water drainage patterns (Criterion HYD3). If the proposed Project or an alternative 
is approved, the required implementation of mitigation measures during construction and operation 
would ensure protection of water resources.  

C.198-6 We recognize that Alternative 5 would constrain the ability to aggressively fight a wildland fire in 
the vicinity of the route, and would create additional fire risks to inhabited areas such as Leona 
Valley and Agua Dulce (see discussion in Section D.5). Your concerns will be shared with the 
decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the 
CPUC. 

C.198-7 Thank you for your comments. Your concerns will be shared with the decision-makers who are 
reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. 

 


